Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Good Afternoon Mackenzie,

To City Council:

We conduct pairing classes once a month here at The Hearty Olive. Our next class is titled “Sizzlin’ Summer: Recipes for
Grilling & Tailgating”. | am requesting permission to grill outside by the store. We will be using just one grill.

rcouron@theheartyolive.com
Monday, April 02, 2018 1:45 PM
Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

May 23 SizzIlin' Summer Class

Location: 921 S 8" Street — Corner of 8™ and Jay Street

Date: May 23, 2018
Time: 5:30 pm —~7:00 pm
Class Size: 20

If you have any other questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
Rick Couron

THE HEARTY OLIVE LLC

Rick Couron

920-663-1360
rcouron@theheartyolive.com
www.theheartyolive.com




